Delegation Request

Delegation's Information:

Clive Marsh has requested an appearance before Council.

City: Nanaimo Province: BC

Delegation Details:

The requested date is July 26, 2021.

The requested meeting is:

Council

Bringing a presentation: No

Details of the Presentation:

We have concerns with the granting of the variance for a few reasons: 1. To break a bylaw just so that someone on the street can build a bigger house doesn't seem like a good reason. Being closer to the road, this house would not conform with the rest of the houses on the street. 2. The parking plans are dangerous. It's a very busy intersection already and there are lots of kids and older people. 3. This building would impact the enjoyment of our property. We live in a one-storey house and we would no longer be able to enjoy the views of the lake, part of why we chose to live where we do. Instead of selling Lot 5 and a house going up, the City should put park benches there so that the public can enjoy the lakeviews and the elderly people in the community can have a place to sit down.